
 

 

Important Dates 

 Thursday 5th -School 

Closed (Staff training) 

 Friday 20th : School will 

close at 12.30pm for 

Christmas Holidays. 

School re-opens 9.10am 

on Monday 6th January 

2020. 

Parents’ Association 

Christmas Raffle tickets are 

now available from the school . 

Draw after Infant Plays. 

 

Infant Play 

The traditional Junior and 

Senior Infants’ Christmas 

performances will take place on 

Tuesday 17th in the school hall 

from 1.00pm. All welcome. 

 

Cinema 

All children will go to the 

cinema on the morning of Friday 

20th.Film to be confirmed. €3 

per child please (balance will be 

subsidised by Parents’ 

Association) 

 

Christmas jumper  

On Thursday 19th children may 

wear Christmas 

jumpers/clothes. This is for 

fun-not a fundraiser so no 

money needed.  

 

 

Ozanam House 

A  group from the senior classes 

will visit and perform in Ozanam 

House on Tuesday 17th. 

 

Attendance 

Please encourage children to 

come to school every day. 

Absences must be explained in 

writing. 

Christmas Concert-Community 

Centre 

Children from 5th class will 

perform at the Christmas 

Concert in Bundoran Community 

Centre on Friday 6th December. 

 

Mission Money 

This Christmas money will be 

donated to both Concern and St. 

Vincent de Paul from the 

Mission Money Account. Thanks 

to all who contribute. On a 

related note Sandra McCormack 

is collecting gloves hats and 

scarves for homeless children . 

If anyone wishes to donate, we 

will pass them on. 

 

And finally… 

We would like to wish all 

associated with the school a 

Merry Christmas and a Peaceful 

& Prosperous New Year. We 

would also like to extend our 

gratitude to all who helped out 

and supported the school in any 

way in 2019. 
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